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SHOW & TELL – Have you managed to 

wean yourselves off AUTO? Our 

challenge for Dec/Jan was to move into 

Sports Mode for action shots. With the 

many holiday activities occurring within 

the area, I think that our Show & Tell, 

15th Feb. will be varied and interesting. 

Bring some photos for the display board 

plus a collection on USBs in order to give 

a presentation of your work                           

SUSAN HALL will be coming to 

present a thematic display of her 

years’ work, covering a wide range 

of creative   photography and 

printing making. I am sure this will 

be an inspiring, enjoyable session.                               

 

The weather was perfect for our trip to 

Loch.  This pretty, little village offered 

plenty of scope for our members to take 

some lovely photos. Strolling round the 

interesting historic buildings, the 

beautiful gardens, the famous suspension 

bridge, the little tea/coffee rooms, and 

craft shops, was a great way to spend a 

Saturday afternoon.  Thank you to Bob 

our driver and also to Greg for helping. 

 

 

 

Our next session is at the Goods 

Shed Wonthaggi on Sat. 15th Feb. 

We will have a busy session 

including a presentation by Susan 

so we begin promptly a 1.30pm.          

 
Are you using 

internet for hints 

& info?    

For more information please contact Hazel Zander Ph.:5672 5300 or 

email hazelz@dcsi.net.au. or Liz Glynn  ph.5672 2944 or go to our 

webpage basscoastcameraclub.org.au.  

 

 
Pink grasshopper-photo Chris Upton 

ChrisUptonn Upton Upton Upton 

ChrisUpton. Upton 

mailto:hazelz@dcsi.net.au

